
HEPBURN CRICKET CLUB SEEKING 
PLAYERS FOR UNDER 16 SIDE! 

 

 

The Hepburn Cricket Club is currently seeking players that are 
between the age of 10 and 16. Currently the team has about 4-5 
players and we are really counting on the more of the community to 
get involved and have lots of fun during the summer season. 

• Experience doesn’t matter  
• Boys and Girls 
• Can get to games that are away and at home 
• Will get experience out of playing 
• Get along with one another 

For details about how to register and play 

Contact Lindsay: 0428 481 528 

 


